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 Purpose of Report 
 
1. The purpose of this report is to provide an opportunity for Members to be 

updated on the progress of the Scarborough, Whitby and Ryedale Strategic 
Review.  

 
Introduction  

 
2. Richard Sunley, Chief Executive, Scarborough and North East Yorkshire NHS 

Trust and Simon Cox, Assistant Locality Director, NHS North Yorkshire and 
York will give a presentation on the conclusions coming out from the Strategic 
Review, covering issues such as; 

 
- public health priorities,  
- plans for providing healthcare services that are sustainable in the long term 

at Scarborough and Bridlington Hospitals, 
- the type of services that will require networking with neighbouring trusts;    

 

 Recommendations 
 
3. That Members offer advice on healthcare services in the Scarborough, Whitby 

and Ryedale area. 
 
4. Explore the NHS’ plans for ensuring there is formal consultation with this 

Committee on any changes in services that are “substantial”. 
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